
28 January 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus

information relating to our students. We hope this assists in supporting your child and ensuring you are

aware of the most important updates across the school.

All Years ● Please could we remind parents not to drive onto the school site at the start or end
of day to pick students up. We want to do all we can to ensure students are safe as
they exit the site.

● Latest Covid Guidance

Following the latest government announcements and removal of Plan B restrictions
we would like to remind parents and students of the following:

● Students to continue with LFD tests twice weekly

● Hand sanitiser on entry to classroom/building

● Face coverings are not mandatory in classrooms or communal areas but given
the high student and staff absence, we are encouraging the continued use of
face coverings to protect your child's education.

● The isolation period following a positive LFD test is now 5 days but this is only
with 2 negative tests required on Day 5 and Day 6 and no temperature. The full
guidance for isolation periods can be found HERE

● The Lord-Lieutenant’s Awards for Young People 2022 is OPEN for nominations!

The young person 13 - 19 can be nominated by other young people, their school,
parent/carer or any other agency.

* * * The deadline for nominations is Friday 11th February 2022 * * *

For further details and nomination forms please visit: https://bit.ly/3nc9vxl

Nominations form: https://bit.ly/3fcpIi0

● Communication of Achievements and Behaviour to Parents

Following requests from parents / carers to reduce the number of WEDUC messages
that are received we have reviewed our reporting of behaviour incidents and
achievements. Moving forwards behaviour incidents will continue to be reported on
a daily basis. All achievements will now be notified to parents in a single message
sent on Friday. Hopefully this will be a good start to the weekend and perhaps cause
for celebration!

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/how-long-to-self-isolate/
https://bit.ly/3nc9vxl
https://bit.ly/3fcpIi0


Year 11 ● A reminder that there is a Year 11 Exam Success Evening on Thursday 3rd February
starting at 6.30pm. If you haven’t already completed the booking form please do so
via this link no later than Monday 31st January - BOOKING FORM.

● Reminder for Year 11 students studying ADT subjects - Coursework and Extended
Support Sessions

● Letter re. Extended Support for Yr 11 Engineering Design students

Post 16 ● We are holding a Year 13 Exam Success Evening on Thursday 10th February.  Please
see the letter HERE

We hope you find this new format useful in the coming term and it allows you to feel more informed.

W Teece

Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGvOeiILWCrFLeMI07ddCFnbXAz6lM_n78e6rASzry4Wva3A/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H66Rz-1KrZPwh3wAOecPB6tdLuTT6Sze/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H66Rz-1KrZPwh3wAOecPB6tdLuTT6Sze/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jLsJpHLgUqK21kJrp5ZBp4McBXXEkNjL/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11g8lJ4qdl_3kahsguXWCyUfxmhTH8Lx77NjYWOr35hs/edit?usp=sharing

